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is a free BitTorrent search
engine and an associated
download and indexing

service. YIFY was acquired by
the DVD information hub

Kochava in January 2010. On
September 16, 2011,

Kochava announced that the
website and service would be
renamed YIFY. The service's

name YIFY is derived from the
term "You is free." The YIFY

site resembles the website of
its predecessor, the movie
torrent search engine YTS.

YIFY is available for Windows,
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Mac and Linux via Java applet
and the website's popular

Torrent Download
implementation (in use since

the.torrent search engine
days), and it can download
torrents from other.torrent

websites as well, which is a.
YIFY is based in Berlin,

Germany. The YIFY website is
controlled by the team of

independent developer Alex
deVries and is led by chief
designer Kailin Cheng, both

from Hong Kong. The website
and software have been

                             3 / 11



 

downloaded over two million
times in the first couple of

months after its launch on the
14th of October. For

comparison, that's about
0.5% of the total population
of Europe, or five times that
of Japan and. However, the

user base is growing quickly.
Today, there are 350 torrent
sites using the YIFY software

and YIFY is the preferred
torrent search engine for

millions of people. The YIFY
service has grown

tremendously from the start
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with approximately 300
torrents on the first day of its
launch. As of today, there are
more than 180,000 torrents
on YIFY and around 15,000
seeders.. The current speed

for downloading is more than
100 MB/s. The site is

distributed worldwide through
BitTorrent peer-to-peer

technology. YIFY.tv is the
official website of the service

and is available in English,
German, French, Japanese
and Chinese. The service is
free of charge to everyone..
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YIFY is a free service and the
site itself does not make a
profit. The founders of the

project are not affiliated with
the same group that
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